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May 7, 1951. 

Colonel ^'ron V. Kobinson, 
136-138 Ellison Street, 
Patereon, Hew Jersey. 

Dear Colonel Robinson* 

I appreciated receiving your letter of 
April 30 expressing approval of the views wh ch 
I expressed last week before the Senate Banking 
ana Currency Coiiir îttee recoil, ending the abolition 
of tlie Reconstruction Finance Corporation. 

I t is always encouraging to' ne to iiave 
people who are outside of the Government take suf-
ficient interest In public affairs to go tc the 
trouble to write expressing approval, or disapproval 
for that matter. In case you have not seen the f u l l 
text of ray 3tBtenient I am enclosing a copy herewith. 

Sincerely yours, 

M. S. Eccles. 

Enclosure 

VEtdls 

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




